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INTRODUCING KATIE
The Greater Cincinnati Chapter of Freedoms Foundation at Valley Forge received a grant from the Scripps Howard 
Foundation to hire a communications intern for the spring semester.  We have hired Katie Mead, a junior at 
Miami University. Katie is majoring in Strategic Communications and English with a minor in Marketing. She is an 
excellent student who is also involved in extra-curriculars like the UNICEF organization at Miami in which she is the 
public relations and marketing chair. She is also a lifeguard and part of the Miami University Sailing Club.

Katie’s responsibility is to work with the Board to move toward our overarching objectives to attract new members 
and to reinforce our chapter’s relationship with the local high schools. Katie’s specific tasks will be to promote our 
organization on social media platforms, to create digital presentations, to write press releases, etc all in the effort to 
promote FFVF’s mission and purpose with specific audiences. 

We look forward to working with Katie as our Scripps Howard Communications Intern through May of this year. 
Welcome, Katie!

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA
Facebook:  
FreedomsFoundationCincinnatiChapter

Twitter: 
@CincinnatiFFVF

Instagram: 
freedoms.foundation

New email address: 
FFVFCinciChapter@gmail.com



THANK YOU, JUDGE DINKELACKER
Upon his recent retirement from the bench, the Greater Cincinnati 
Chapter of Freedoms Foundation at Valley Forge would like to take the 
opportunity to recognize Judge Patrick Dinkelacker for his service to the 
Cincinnati community.   Judge Dinkelacker served 29 years as a judge in 
the Hamilton County Court of Common Pleas, serving with distinction 
and commitment.  He fulfilled his role as judge with personal integrity.

This outstanding patriot and member of our Chapter provided not only 
moral and spiritual leadership but participated in the Chapter’s Young 
Patriot Conferences numerous times over the years. Always with a smile 
and enthusiasm, he related how the judicial system works (sometimes 
humorously) and how important it is to serve the public good in a 
successful republic such as ours. 

Thank you, Judge Dinkelacker, for your civic involvement and service as a model of an engaged citizen. 

 VIRTUAL SPIRIT OF AMERICA
FFVF has designed a virtual Spirit of America 
Youth Leadership Conference which includes 
speakers and discussion groups.

If you know of a high school junior or senior who 
might like to participate, please contact  
Theresa Bradley at: 
FFVF CinciChapter@gmail.com

ESSAY CONTEST
The Cincinnati Chapter is sponsoring an essay 
contest. It is open to any high school student in the 
Cincinnati area. First prize will be $300; second prize 
$150.

The essay topic is set within the context of the 
Foundation’s Bill of Responsibilities in which the 
fifth responsibility of an active and engaged citizen is 
to respect public and private property. 

The essay must address the following topic:  
What happens when the people in a community 
no longer respect public property?

The essay must be within 500- 1000 words, typed, 
double-spaced and corrected. It must include the 
student’s name, address, grade level, and a teacher’s 
name. It is due April 1, 2021 to Theresa Bradley at: 

118 Tremont Avenue 
Fort Thomas, KY 41075   
or at:  
FFVFCinciChapter@gmail.com


